
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 July/August 2008Neighborhood News You Can Use 
 
 
 
TIME FOR OUR ANNUAL GRAYSDALE PICNIC -  Sunday, August 24th from 5:30-7:30 p.m 
It is that time again for the Annual Graysdale Picnic to be held Sunday, August 24th from 5:30-7:30 p.m. at the Graysdale Park 
Pavilion.  It will be potluck (the homeowner's association will provide Clem’s BBQ and hot dogs, plus tableware.) Please bring 
a side dish or dessert to share with your neighbors and provide your own beverages for your family. Please RSVP to GHA Vice 
President, Melissa Gundrum (gundrums@comcast.net), as soon as possible, so we can get things ready for that Sunday.  
 
WE NEED PICNIC VOLUNTEERS  
In order to make our annual picnic a success, we need YOU! Please consider volunteering to coordinate this event or to help 
out with set-up, clean-up, games, etc. Contact GHA Vice President, Melissa Gundrum (gundrums@comcast.net), if you can 
help.  
 
NEW CATA SERVICE TO GRAYS WOODS BEGINS AUGUST 25th  
(From the CATA Web site) “The new G (Grays Woods) Route will extend new service to Grays Woods, Graysdale, and the 
new Geisinger Grays Woods facility. The route will operate a commuter-level of service, providing five trips each weekday. 
The schedule is built around providing service between Grays Woods/Graysdale and the University during traditional work 
hours.” See http://www.catabus.com/centreline/routes/g/grg.pdf for the new schedule. 
 
GYPSY MOTH PROGRAM FOR 2009 
The 2009 Centre County Gypsy Moth Program is now taking applications from residents to have their properties sprayed for 
gypsy moths in 2009. To learn more, visit: http://www.co.centre.pa.us/gypsymoth/default.asp 
 
BULK PICK UP - Friday, October 17th  
Reminder: Centre Region will be picking up bulk items with our regular trash on Friday, October 17th. See 
http://cog.centreconnect.org/refuse for more details.  
 
MOVING OUT?  
Please remember to complete a “Resale Certificate” with your realtor so that the Association can be notified of the change of 
property ownership (part of our neighborhood bylaws). If you have any questions, please contact our treasurer, Christina Fetzer, 
at christinafetzer@comcast.net.  
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GHA BOARD MEMBERS 

 
 President 
  Bryan Walaschek  
  bwalaschek@comcast.net 
  861-2199 
 Vice President 
  Melissa Gundrum  
  gundrums@comcast.net 
  235-1376 

  
 
 
Treasurer 
  Christina Fetzer  
  christinafetzer@comcast.net 
  235-2990 
 Secretary 
  Ann Taylor 
  anntaylor@psu.edu 
  235-9690 
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STREET REPS 

 
 Ashwood 
  Mechteld Hillsley 234-3674 
 Cherrywood 
  Donna James 861-8550 
 Doubletree 
  Lisa Groves 867-8803 
 Forest Glen 
  Dan Turenne 867-2053 
 Pinewood 
  Erika Foose 238-6608 
  

 
 
 
Pin Oak 

  Maggie Moran 238-2523 
 Red Alder 
  Jeff & Tatiana Gregg 238-5336 
 Thorndale 
  Lynn Ammon 861-3777 
 White Birch 
  Krista Capparelli 234-0343 
 Whitepine 
  Sue Cromwell 235-9973 
 

 


